

Ms Harper **Artigarvin Primary School** 31 Berryhill Road Strabane Co. Tyrone BT82 OHN

24 January 2024

Dear Friends

On behalf of Foyle Hospice, and all of the patients and families who use our services, I am writing to express my profound gratitude for the incredibly generous donation of £706.00 raised by holding a Christmas Jumper Day & donations in lieu of gifts. These funds have been allocated towards our Healing Hearts service.

Your kindness will mean that we are able to offer many more families the chance to remain strong and united whilst facing the impact of life-limiting illness.

Since being established thirty-six years ago, Foyle Hospice has supported over 21,000 patients and their families during some of the most difficult times of their lives. Your gift will help us to continue to provide care and compassion for those with a life-limiting illness, as well as offering support and relief to their wider family circle.

I offer you my sincere thanks and heartfelt appreciation for providing us with such generous support in these uncertain times. Together, we can ensure that Foyle Hospice will continue to provide palliative care services for those in the community who need them most.

Yours sincerely,

Sheila Duffy

care@foylehospice.com

Director of Income Generation & Communications

For The Community, By the Community

61 Culmore Road, Derry/Londonderry, BT48 8JE

f E foylehospice